
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

16.12.16—3pm School closes for  

Christmas break 

03.01.17—TEACHER TRAINING DAY—

school closed 

04.01.17—8.55am School resumes for the 

children 

17.02.17—School closes for half-term 

24.02.17—Teacher Training Day 

27.02.17—School resumes for the children 

 

07.04.17—Close closes for Easter holiday 

24.04.17—Teacher Training Day 

25.04.17—School resumes for the children 

01.05.17—SCHOOL CLOSED—May Day 

26.05.17—School closes for Half-term 

holiday 

05.06.17—School resumes for the children 

21.07.17—School closes for Summer 

04.09.17—Teacher Training Day 

05.09.17—School resumes for the children 

 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  07840123931 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Reminders: 

To ensure the health and safety of 

everyone: 

 Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds. 

 Please push bikes or scooters whilst 

on the year to prevent accidents. 

 Children line up from 8.55am each 

day and are taken into school by 

their class teacher. Children are to 

be left in the care of their teacher 

on the yard (except Reception and 

Nursery pupils who may be accom-

panied to their class). 
 

NEWS  

……………………. The countdown continues! 
There are now no more school days left and only 9 sleeps 

until the big day. 

We have had an exceptionally busy couple of weeks in 

school and we would like to thank everyone for their  

support and feedback we have received.  Thank you to 

those who took the time to pass on lovely comments  

regarding the Christmas festivities and Nativity plays; 

they really are appreciated and make the hard work 

worthwhile to know the activities are so well received. 

Thank you for supporting your children with party food 

etc. We have had some brilliant parties and even      

resurrected ‘the Hokey Cokey’ which all of the  

children enjoyed! 

On behalf of all staff may we wish you a very Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 

 Stars of the Week 

W/E 15.12.16  Nursery Layla O.      Reception Shaun      Y1 Lexi       Y1 Millie      Y2 Evie T     Y3  Ellie B      Y4 Whole Class  




